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Brooke Primary Academy 

Weekly News  

What has been happening this week? 

This week we held our first ‘live’ celebration assembly. I had help from 2 glamorous assistants, Megan R and Liam R in 

year 6 who did a great job reading out Pupil of the Week and attendance information. It was lovely for the children to 

see each other through MS Teams. 

We announced the Dance Competition winners… well done to F2 Mrs Baxter/Binns who won some sweets. 

Thankyou to everyone who has contributed to the harvest collection, the food will make great food parcels for some 

of the families in need in our community.  

We introduced the one-way system and everything seems to have run smoothly. Any feedback would be greatly 

received. 

 

Attendance Challenge Winners - Week 6 WE 09/10/2020 

Key 

Attendance is at or above the school target of 96% 

Attendance is between 92 – 96%, below school target and being monitored 

Attendance is below 92% and significantly below the school target of 97%. Action to improve attendance needed 

Phase Class Percentage Winner 

EYFS 
F1 Mrs Whitfield 93.5% All children who achieved 100% will have a 

dip in the box F2 Mrs Binns/Baxter 90.5% 

KS1 

Y1 Mrs Brown/Miss French 97.8% 
Y1 Miss French / Mrs Brown – Breaktime 

milkshakes on 16/10 
Y1/2 Mrs Head 97.3% 

Y2 Miss Hennigan 97.1% 

LKS2 

Y3 Miss Saul 99.2% 

Y3 Miss Saul – Breaktime milkshakes on 
16/10 

Y3 Mr Moore 98.2% 

Y4 Miss Jackson 98.6% 

Y4 Miss Merry 94.0% 

UKS2 

Y5 Mr Thomas 97.3% 

Y5 Mr Farrand/Mrs Sanders – breaktime 
milkshakes on 16/10 

Y5 Mr Farrand/Mrs Sanders 98.6% 

Y6 Miss Jackson 95.1% 

Y6 Mrs Marshall 93.2% 

 Overall weekly attendance for the school (5th – 9th Oct) – 96.3%  

 

School Photographs 

Apologies for the change of date. The date is Wednesday 4th November. Full details can be found at the link below. 

https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/School-Photographs-1.pdf 

 

https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/School-Photographs-1.pdf
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The importance of handwashing 

Global Hand Washing Day was on October 15th. This year the Global Handwashing Day theme 

focused on the links between handwashing and food including food hygiene and nutrition. The 

current COV ID-19 pandemic has highlighted the critical role hand hygiene plays in disease 

transmission. Below is a link to the fact sheet about this year’s Hand Washing Day:  

https://globalhandwashing.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/GHD-2020-Fact-Sheet-Final.pdf 

 

Apple Day 

Apple Day is an annual celebration of apples and orchards held in October. At Brooke we are 

fortunate to have our own Orchard. To celebrate Apple Day we would like all the children to 

bring an appl e for play time on Wednesday 21st October. Mrs Brown (HLHL Lead)  

 

Bake Sale 

Kia A in Y4 will be holding a Bake Sale on Friday 23rd October at the front of school to raise funds 

for McMillan Cancer Support. Her father is also completing a sponsored bike ride from Thorpe to 

Mablethorpe (74 miles) on the 21st November to raise funds for this charity. 

 

Reminder – Morning arrangements for F1 to Y4 

We expect all children in F1 to Y4 to be walked to their classroom door and handed over to the teacher by an adult. 

Please do not allow your child to walk independently.  

 

Parents evening 

Reminder that appointments are next week.  

https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/parents-evening-

autumn-2020.pdf 

 

As we enter our final week of Autumn 1 we would all like to say a massive thankyou to our parents who have 

supported us throughout this difficult period. We feel very proud of the children and community we work in! 

 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

 

Emma Levers 

Head of School 
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